
 

NextEra Energy Canada, ULC 
5500 North Service Road, Suite 205  |  Burlington, Ontario L7L 6W6  |  905 335 4904 

August 13, 2012 
 
 
Rick Chappell, 
District Manager - Owen Sound,  
101-17th Street East,  
Owen Sound ON N4K 0A5  
 
Dear Mr. Chappell: 
 
Subject:          NextEra Energy Canada, East Durham Wind Energy Project  
 
We are writing this letter (in accordance with Ontario Regulation 359/09) to share more 
information with you about our East Durham Wind Energy Centre in southwestern Ontario. 
 
First, we enclose a copy of a Notice, which explains that a Draft Site Plan is being issued for the 
East Durham Wind Energy Centre. Issuing this Draft Site Plan confirms the existing noise 
receptors (houses, etc.) that we must consider in planning our Project. 
 
Second, we enclose a copy of the actual Draft  Site Plan. This Draft  Site Plan will  provide you 
with information on the Project Components and their  proposed locations.   The report  can also 
be downloaded from our website at www.NextEraEnergyCanada.com. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions.    
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Thomas Bird 
Environmental Services Project Manager 
 
Info. c.c. Adam Rickel, NextEra Energy Canada 

Derek  Dudek, NextEra Energy Canada 
 
Enclosures       East Durham Notice of Draft Site Plan   

East Durham Draft Site Plan 
 


